Grayson Utilities has everything in place to begin the LSL process. They have mapping and detailed
information on line locations across their service area.

Much of the Grayson system is newer except for a few streets downtown and many of those have been
replaced in the last 20 years. The primary concern and the most difficult task will be assessing the older
homes in the downtown area and a few homes in the outer portion of their system.

The mapping they are currently using was the prototype to what KWRA has developed for other systems
which should ease the process. The main difficulty will be in confirming homes suspected of lead issues.

Should Grayson receive funding, they will move forward with the software they have to begin detailing
and documenting their service lines. They will also begin narrowing down their households to those in
which lead may be an issue.

Future funding will be sought should it be needed to replace service lines. Notification of homes
containing lead plumbing will be a natural part of the system they are using until those issues can be
corrected.



